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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1755 provides that no medical marijuana business license will be issued until all relevant 

local licenses and permits have been issued by the municipality, including an occupancy permit 

or certificate of compliance, and all necessary inspections and reviews, including plan reviews, 

life safety inspections, and compliance inspections, have been completed. If an applicant has not 

met these requirements but has fulfilled all other required obligations, the Oklahoma Medical 

Marijuana Authority (OMMA) is to grant a conditional license, which does not entitle the 

applicant to operate or act as a licensee. Once the applicant has met the requirements of the 

measure, OMMA may approve the application. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis: After review, SB 1755 has no fiscal considerations to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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